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A Villa Grad Drops in
to See Sr. Lillian

Vondolyn Field, Class of 1985, dropped by Villa Victoria Academy this
summer to see her former teacher, Sr. Lillian Harrington and tour the
building. Vondolyn shared some memories and updates about her life!

Favorite Villa teacher: Sr. Linda (my 2nd grade teacher)

Favorite Villa memory: There are too many to recall! They were years
of fun, laughter, and good times.

Education: I graduated from Guilford County Community College with
an AA and AS. I continued my education at UNC Greensboro and
graduated with a BS in International Finance and Professional
Studies.

Current job: I am a Senior Corporate Credit Analyst for BDO USA,
P.A., a Delaware professional service corporation. I live in Greensboro,
North Carolina.

What you are up to today?  I am enjoying the empty nest and catching
up with friends. I have two beautiful children also!

Volunteering work: I volunteer with Habitat for Humanity and



Hannah’s Haven Recovery House.

Recent travels: My last trip was to Egypt in 2022 and I am planning a
trip to South Africa and Tanzania for Fall 2024.

(Photos top to bottom: Vondolyn's senior yearbook photo, Vondolyn
with Sr. Lillian this summer at VVA, Vondolyn on her trip to Egypt in
2022).





Villa Turns 90 this year!
(1933-2023)

Join us for the mass
to launch our anniversary year.

October 21, Saturday, noon



Villa Theatre
All are welcome!

Mass to be followed by tours of the school, refreshments and
classrooms set up for graduating classes to gather.

We also encourage graduates to set up off-site dinners
or get-togethers.

Contact the Advancement Office with questions or for a class list.

Let us know you are
attending!

Registration for Villa's Fall Open
House Now Available

Share the date with your family and friends!

mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org
https://forms.gle/i62v3EfpWbvvpaiF8


Spread the word about your wonderful alma mater!

Open House Registration Form

Time for the VVA

https://villavictoria.org/admissions/open-house/


Class of 1973
to get together!

50th Reunion

Mark your calendars for October 14, 2023
at Greystone Fine Food and Spirits

in Newtown, PA.
Contact Jacklyn Brown Polin

(jacklynpolin@gmail.com or 267-229-1279)
or Margaret Bruno (267-391-7665)

for details.

We need Villa Class Agents
Would you like to be the Villa Class Representative for your class?

Email Enrica Gioè Chrétien, Class of 1971 to learn more.

mailto:enrica.chretien@gmail.com


Share your update
here

Have a safe and happy Labor Day weekend!

Connect on LinkedIn
Would you like to connect with your fellow Villa girls? Join our LinkedIn page
here.

Follow us on Social Media

https://villavictoria.org/alumnae/alumnae-questionnaire/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/villa-victoria-academy-154765162/


Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram!

The Villa Alumnae E-newsletter is produced twice per month during the school
year and once per month in the summer for Villa alumnae, alumnae parents,
current students, and other friends of Villa Victoria Academy. Any corrections,
questions or news should be sent to cwhite@villavictoria.org.

Villa Victoria Academy | 376 West Upper Ferry Rd, Ewing , NJ 08628

Unsubscribe cwhite@villavictoria.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bycwhite@villavictoria.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://twitter.com/VillaVictoria1
https://www.facebook.com/VillaVictoriaAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/villavictoriaacademy/
mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

